
 
 
 
 
    

IN OUR PRAYERS 
 
Ted Kuhlman passed away on Tuesday, December 11th.  
Louise Burnett is in failing health.  
Shiryl Boerlin is under Hospice Care.  
The people of Japan in their efforts to recover from the recent 7.5 earthquake.   
The country of Ukraine still under attack.  
Prayers of peace for Israel and Hamas who are still in conflict.  
The Men, Women and Children of Palestine who are affected by the conflict and 
 trying to somehow survive daily.  
All Hostages and their families.     
Countries in the Middle East dealing with all the unrest.   
Each and every one of the U.S. Forces now stationed overseas.  
Prayers for peace for all the violence now happening in the USA.    
 
Please keep these members, our family, and our friends, in your prayers as well:  

Jean Logan, Pat Griffin, Donna Lilly, Dorothy Tarvin, Carolyn Mueller, Don 
 King, Doris Sachs, Peter Matsumura, Judi Kukral (sister of Terry Feulner), 
 Chris Kozak (son of Rich and Denise Kozak), Kathleen Brown (niece Carol 
 Rogers), Diane Crawford (daughter of Shirley Butler), Jeff Graves (son of Joe 
 and Patty Graves), Karen Barnes (daughter of Glenn Hayes and Dolores 
 Gonzalez-Hayes), Josiah Gonzalez (son of Dolores Gonzalez-Hayes).   
  
 

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 
 
Those whose names are printed in red, have a special celebration this coming week. 
 
January Birthdays  Jan. 3  Sandy Koh 
       Peter Matsumura 

   Jan. 5  Cliff Duck 
    Jan. 6  Dick Cline 
    Jan. 11  Orlen Willoughby 

   Jan. 13         Joy Kraft 
      Larry Howe    
   Jan. 15  Ruth Barnes 
   Jan. 16  Joe Graves 
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   Jan. 20   Mike Gallagher 

       Don Pastrana  
   Jan. 21   Shirley Aney 
   Jan. 22            Jean Howe  
   Jan. 25  LaVerne Shaffer 
   Jan. 27  Johnny Doyle 

  
January Wedding Anniversaries    
     
    January 10  Bob & Diane Hernandez 
    January 13  Tim Gudz & Lynda Zheng 
    January 29  David & Sheila Crain  
  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
The Church Office will be closed on Monday, Janaury 15th for the Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Birthday Holiday.    
 
 
Our Finance Committee has decided to extend this year’s 
Finance Campaign! So, we are still accepting your Pledge 
Cards. If you need a pledge card, please be sure to contact the 
Church Office. Thank you for your generosity!  
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank so much to those who donated white  
socks during the Advent/Christmas Season.   
The socks are distributed to those in need to  
help keep them warm throughout the colder weather.   


